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This Bill makes no sense.  I've been a union member for most of my life and still 

disagree with this Bill.  If anything, it seems like it would encourage strikes and 

division between employers and employees as well as cost additional money to pay 

out the unemployment benefits.  Unions and Management should work together to 

seek a common ground that benefits both sides.  Strikes could go on indefinitely and 

that doesn't benefit either the employee or the employer.  


